
HASTINGS HOUSE 41 EAST 50th STREET 
NEW YORK 22, N Y.

AIR MAIL Januaiy 4, 1955

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Laura:

Just a note to let you know that we are not neglecting 
your Navaho book. The costs, however, are so high that we are tiying 
every angle.

One or two developments have just occurred which might make 
the prospect a bit brighter. In addition to that I plan to go to Europe 
in April and May to investigate some plants over there. I hope, how­
ever, that I might have some good news for you before then. I'll keep 
you posted.

Best wishes for 1955*

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE

Walter Frese
WF/mgm


